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Andrea Gyger

From: Mike 

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 1:19 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Internet voting

Secretary of State  

Mr Wayne's Williams  

 

Sir: 

 

I rarely have time in a busy day for any political correspondence, but after reading of your intent to make online/email 

voting as an option for other than the most hardship cases (ie military stationed abroad) I have to say I am alarmed.   In 

light of so many headline hacks of institutions far more secure than email,  I find it a bit naive for anyone to attempt to 

dup the voters into believing that this method is secure.  When a site becomes profitable to hack, I assure you, it will be 

hacked, opening the door for fraud that will dwarf the methods that exist now.  Honest, legitimate voting is so 

fundamental to our form of democratic government that I urge you to resist your continuation of efforts that will make 

election outcomes even more suspect than they are today. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

KML 




